Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 4:02 PM

To: 'Harms, James'

Cc: Arceneauy, Nicole Marie; Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Fuel leak case RO251 - 411 West MacArthur Blvd, Oakland - Well Destruction
Notification

Jim,

Thank you for the update. | have revised the submittal date for the Well Destruction Report for May 12, 2015.

Regards

From: Harms, James [mailto:James.Harms@aecom.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 2:15 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel leak case RO251 - 411 West MacArthur Blvd, Oakland - Well Destruction Notification

Keith,
We are scheduled to perform the well destruction activities at site RO251 on 4/27 and 4/28.

Thank you

Jim Harms

Environmental Scientist

Environment at AECOM

D +1 916.414.5863 M +1 916.919.9210
James.Harms@aecom.com

This e-mail and any attachments contain AECOM confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you receive this
message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and
you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies.

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 10:40 AM

To: 'Nicole.Arceneaux@chevron.com'

Cc: Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com; Harms, James; 'Igriffin@oaklandnet.com'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; dehloptoxic, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel leak case RO251 - 411 West MacArthur Blvd, Oakland

Dear Interested Parties,
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000251.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,



ACEH



